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DETROIT
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

COMMUNITY DISTRICT

September 25, 2025

Notification of Pesticide Application

This is to notify you that the Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary-Middle School,
located at 8145 Puritan Street, will receive a treatment of a pesticide application on
Saturday, September 26, 2025, for German Cockroaches throughout the 2™ floor
including janitor’s closets, restrooms, classrooms, hallways, and any other areas deemed
necessary.

Terminix-Ehrlich Services, a licensed pest control contractor working for the district,
will apply the pesticide treatment.

chael Flowets MSA

Assistant Director

Detroit Public Schools Community District
Environmental Health & Safety

Support Services Complex, Building C

1601 Farnsworth

Detroit, Michigan 48211

The telephone number for the National Pesticide Information Center is (800) 858-7378
Michigan Department of Agriculture and Rural Development is (800) 292-3939, and
DPSCD, Department of Environmental Health & Safety is (313) 578-7431.



